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From: Ruth Curtis
Sent: 19 August 2013 10:44
To: DPD
Subject: From Hittisleigh Parish Council

Hittisleigh Parish Council have considered the Local Plan Review Scoping Report. Overall, the Parish
Council feels that the current strategy should be retained but would like to state that Hittisleigh is not
suitable for development.

Ruth Curtis, parish clerk on behalf of Hittisleigh Parish Council




